
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, March 4, 2025 1 :08 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/4/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 01309-2025 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 

FW: FPL Rate Increase 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2025 9:26 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Increase 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Lynn Powell <rlynnpowell@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 8:59 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate Increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

PLEASE do not approve the proposed FPL rate increase. I am a retired teacher with a pension and Social 
Security so I am able to live comfortably right now. My current power bill ranges from $175 to $250 per month 
and it's affordable for this retiree. Any kind of raise will begin to make my life difficult. I already cut back on 
heating and cooling to keep the bill down as low as possible. I hang my clothes out to save on drying 
costs. Lights are off if I'm not in the room. 

I feel that FPL is wasting the funds coming in by advertising (on Channel 3 WEAR Pensacola daily) and by 
building solar energy plants. With the cost of those plants, we could have gotten underground power 
lines. That would be the better investment due to them not being affected like over ground power lines during 
hurricanes. 

I am only one person in this state and I am not an activist, but I felt that I needed to speak up before this raise is 
approved. 

Sincerely, 
Regina Lynn Powell 
1411 Country Hills Dr. 
Cantonment, FL 32533 
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